Office of Superintendent of Schools June 5, 2001
Board Meeting of June 20, 2001

Roger C. Cuevas, Superintendent of Schools

SUBJECT: REQUEST FOR ENDORSEMENT OF THE ESTABLISHMENT OF
A CUSTOMER SERVICE HOTLINE FOR CITIZENS TO REPORT
ALLEGED FRAUD AND WASTE IN THE MANAGEMENT OF:
MIAMI-DADE COUNTY PUBLIC SCHOOLS

Details of this item are forthcoming and will be available prior to the June 20 School
Board meeting.



